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We have announced changes to our senior management team, as we

move into the implementation phase of our policy and education reform

programmes. 

Executive Director Crispin Passmore has decided to leave the

organisation at the end of the year. Richard Collins will lead on policy,

education and anti-money laundering work, while Robert Loughlin will

oversee enforcement work.

Paul Philip, Chief Executive Officer, said: “Over the last five years,

Crispin has played an invaluable role in making sure we regulate in a way

that maintains trust in the profession, while helping create a modern,

open legal market that benefits the public.

"I would like to thank Crispin for all his work, particularly helping shape

our reform programme. As we move onto the implementation phase of

these reforms, I wish him all the best with his decision to seek a new

challenge."


